
 
 
 

San Marino Unified School District Presents 
 

Everyday Mathematics  
Parent Information Meetings  

 
Wednesday, October 15, 2014 

 
9:00 – 10:00 AM at Valentine School’s Little Theater 

 
7:00 – 8:00 PM in Carver School’s Scrim Auditorium  

 
 

Craig Wilmore, Everyday Mathematics Consultant from McGraw-Hill Education, 
will present an overview of the Everyday Mathematics Program for parents. 

Please join us to learn more about this research-based program  
and resources to support students and parents. 

 
 

Parents are invited to attend either session; both sessions will include the same presentation 
and information.  

 
 
 
   


